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Subject: [Fwd: Council approves Lynnmour townhomes -- May 28 North Shore News]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Wed, 28 May 2008 14:58:53 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Council approves Lynnmour townhomes -- May 28 North Shore News
From: Wendyqureshi <wendyqureshi@shaw.ca>
Date: Wed, 28 May 2008 14:33:57 -0700
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

This is another example of the DNV Council being pro-development. As your reporter  (North Shore News) points out, "No money is allocated for 
affordable housing."
 
Developers make too much money at the expense of DNV residents. There is no shortage of "market housing" on the North Shore.
 
All we get is more traffic and pollution and the developers reap the profits at our expense.
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